ORANGE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

P.O. Box 271 Orlando, Florida 445 W. Amelia Street
32802-0271 (407) 849-3200 32801-1127

August 9, 1993

Mr. Federico Bowen

Bowen Engineering Corporation
621 E. Washington St., #8
Orlando, FL 32801

Dear Mr. Bowen:

Thank you for attending our Annual Awards Reception which was held here at the
school board on July 29, 1993. Your attendance contributed to the success of the event
greatly. We enjoyed the fellowship, networking and just seeing you.

It's businesses like yours that make our country such a grand place to live and |
look forward to our continued working relationship as we endeavor to assist minority and
women-owned businesses in being the best that they can be. Plan now to attend our
Second Annual Awards Reception in 1994,

If I may be of further assistance to you, please don't hesitate to call me at 849-3306.

With warmest regards,

S Wz aan

Mildred Eason
Manager
Minority Business Enterprise
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